
This is the President! No, not THAT president. It’s Mich Ravera.  
 
Our Spring Forward Sectional will be held April 29 and 30 at the Bridge Center in Mountain View. The 
morning sessions begin, as usual, at 10:30AM, but Saturday’s second session starts at 3:00PM, so that 
you have shorter lunch break, but a better chance of heading home in daylight. Talk to a Unit Board 
Member, particularly Bruce Luttrell, our Sectional Coordinator, if you think that you can help with 
anything. If you need to arrange for partners or teammates, our online partnership desk is found at 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d4badaa29abff2-sanjose#/ . If partnerships or teammates fall 
through on the day of the event, you can try texting me at 510-410-0371. I will help if I can. 
 
The North American Bridge Championships run March 9-19 in New Orleans. See 
https://www.acbl.org/portfolio/nolanabc/ , if you are interested. 
 
Despite a number of challenges, the District has managed to work out how to hold the week-long 
regional that has usually held at the DoubleTree Inn in Sacramento starting on Memorial Day at its 
customary place and time. Its flyer is here. The Regional that ends Labor Day in Santa Clara will be at 
the usual location.  The flyer is in the works.  
 
For games held in nearby Units, results, online games, and to find teachers and lessons, check out our 
website at http://www.sjbridge.org 
 
The San Jose Bridge Club has games every Wednesday at 11:00 AM at the Campbell United Methodist 
Church at 1675 Winchester Blvd. in Campbell. Preregistration is REQUIRED for all games. You can 
sign up at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d4badaa29abff2-sanjose1 . Contact Lynn Yokel for 
more information. 
 
Our regular monthly Unit Board meeting is usually held on the second Tuesday of the month at 5:30 
PM, but, because of the NABC, will next be held on Tuesday, March 7, 2023. Almost all of the 
meetings are open to all Unit 507 members. So, if you contact me at michravera@yahoo.com, I will 
send you an invitation and a meeting packet, usually a day or two ahead of the meeting. 
 
Please join me in officially welcoming Lynn Rossmann and Betty Russell to our game. We also 
welcome Laura Finkelstein to our Unit. 
 
I’m also happy as to announce that we have been officially notified that Jung Hu has advanced to Ruby 
Life Master. Congratulations to all of them! 
 
Enjoy every day! I’ll see you at the tables! 
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